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To Our Valued Customers:  
  
Effective September 13, 2021 American Gypsum will implement a price increase for all AG 
wallboard products.  This will apply to all orders shipped on or after September 13, 2021.  Your 
American Gypsum local sales representative will communicate with you directly regarding your 
specific pricing prior to the effective date of this increase.   
 
Please be advised that some products will increase by different amounts, mainly specialty boards 
and our line of M-Bloc and M-Glass Shaft Liner Panels. 
 
 
  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us, and as always we thank you for 
trusting us with your orders.  
  

  
  

Areas: United States  


